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NOTIFICATION 

 

 

“Sopharma” AD (the Company) notifies that it starts the payment of amounts 

from the sale of unexercised rights with ISIN BG4000006214 at a service auction 

held on the “Bulgarian Stock Exchange” AD on December 6, 2021. 

The amounts from the sale of the rights of shareholders with accounts with 

investment intermediaries have been transferred to the respective accounts, and the 

amounts of shareholders with personal accounts in “Central Depository” AD can be 

received in person after showing an identity document or by a person authorized by a 

notarized power of attorney at the cash desk of the Company (telephone for 

information 02 8134 283) at the address in Sofia, 16 Iliensko Shose Str. every 

working day from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

For further information about the possibilities of receiving payments by bank 

transfer, please contact us by phone on 02 8134 319 or by e-mail at ir@sopharma. bg. 

 

Ognian Donev 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


